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FOR DISSEMINATION

PUBLIC ADVISORY

CNMI in the NEW RED LIST + TRAVEL REQUIREMENTS
PER IATF RESOLUTION NO. 154-C

December 16, 2021

The Philippine Consulate General in Guam informs the public that the
Commonwealth of Northern Mariana Islands (CNMI) is now included in the IATF
Red List of countries/jurisdiction/territories effective 16 December 2021 up to 31
December 2021.

Infographics are provided below for Green, Yellow, and Red Lists and travel
requirements per category:
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For other questions, you may call the Consulate at +1 671 488 4630 or send an
email to pcgagana@gmail.com.

Ang kaalaman ay kaligtasan.  Maraming salamat po.

###
Follow @PHinAgana on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter for immediate access to our advisories and announcements.
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